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Good Day, Senator Anwar, Representative McCarthy-Vahey and other distinguished members 

of the Public Health Committee, my name is Steven Thornquist, MD, I am a pediatric 

ophthalmologists practicing in the greater Waterbury area and I am here as the legislative chair 

of the Connecticut Society of Eye Physicians representing over 800 Connecticut physicians in  

the Medical specialties of Ophthalmology, Dermatology, Otolaryngology and Urology in 

Support of SB 1016. 


